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Dear Edison Community,

The Edison Elementary School PTO strives to promote the Edison community spirit. We are

asking for your help in raising funds to build an outdoor learning space, in honor of the late

Donna Leimeister, beloved staff member of over 30 years.

As a dedicated employee of Edison Local Schools for 38 years, Donna was the face of Edison

Elementary School. Her kindness and presence in the school was unmatched. She was loved

by our community for decades, and we would love to honor her in a way that will benefit the

community and school she loved so much.

We would like to aid in the raising of funds to build an outdoor learning space that can be

utilized by the school and the community. The outdoor learning space will consist of a concrete

area with six picnic tables, a teachers stand, and trash can. We are setting a goal of $15,000 to

be raised to cover the cost of supplies and labor. In the event we raise over the needed amount,

any excess funds would be used towards updating the playground at Edison Elementary

School.

By creating this outdoor learning space, we will be able to offer a new experience to both our

students and staff at Edison Elementary School. This will be a great place for our students to

gather and complete classroom lessons when the weather cooperates. The community will also

be able to utilize this space when it is not being used during the school day.

We ask that you help us honor the memory of Donna Leimeister and give back to the

community by donating at https://givebutter.com/Classroom. You may also send cash or check

donations to Edison Elementary School, 140 South Main St., Milan, OH 44846. All checks

should be made out to Edison Elementary PTO.

Thank you,

Edison Elementary School PTO

https://givebutter.com/Classroom

